
 

 

 
9th September 2019 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 6  
 
 
Dear Parents 

Creswell Crags – Friday 22nd November 2019 
 
During the autumn term, our topic work is focusing on life during the Stone Age and as part of their studies; Year 6 will be 
visiting Creswell Crags on Friday 22nd November.  The children will have the opportunity to visit the caves where both 
Neanderthals and Homo sapiens once lived.  Throughout the day, we will have the chance to practise our own survival skills, 
have a go at producing some cave paintings and also discover just how people lived during the Stone Age.    
 
The cost of the trip is £28 and you can pay via BACS, cheque or cash. If paying by BACS, please reference your payment 
SURNAME/CRESWELL.  The children will not require any other money for the trip and a packed lunch will be provided by the 
School.  However, they may wish to bring additional drink and snacks.  School uniform – including sensible shoes - should be 
worn and all children should bring a waterproof coat and a small bag in which to put their possessions – the school swimming 
bag is ideal.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Keyworth 
Year 6 Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Creswell Crags: Friday 22nd November 2019 
 
 

Child’s Name:  Form:  

 
I agree to my child visiting Creswell Crags as part of their studies and to their participation in the range of activities provided. 
I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in 
every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 
 
I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 
 
Please circle as appropriate: 
 
I enclose £28 cheque/cash. I will pay by BACS. 
   
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if your child 
does not take part in the visit. 

 
Signed:  Date:  

 
Please return to Mrs Keyworth by Monday 30th September 2019 

 


